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Dear Parents and Guardians,

In these unprecedented times, we know everyone is spending more time online at home, including our children and young people. The internet provides many benefits in keeping us all connected, however, for our children and young people especially, this can present more significant risks.

The National Crime Agency’s Child Exploitation and Online Protection Team (CEOP) have produced help sheets to support you in keeping your child safe online while they are off school. This sheet entitled ‘Thinkyouknow: Keeping your child safe online while they are off school’ can be found at the link below and provides advice and links to resources which you may find helpful. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/globalassets/professional/thinkuknow_primary_parents_helpsheet.pdf 

The Department of Education NI is also inviting you to download the DENI Safer Schools App provided in partnership with the Ineqe Safeguarding group. The App has been designed to support you in keeping your children safe online. It will provide you with information on how you can make your home and devices safer, understanding Social Media and the benefits and risks of apps such as SnapChat, Instagram and House Party, to name just a few. It also provides information on inspiring healthy media habits and screen time and on how to block, report or mute anything your child may find worrying or upsetting online.

Of particular interest may be the featured resources on Coronavirus located in the resources section at https://oursaferschools.co.uk/home-learning-hub/ . Here you will find videos, stories and activities to support children who are experiencing anxiety about the ongoing situation.

The app can be downloaded on either the App Store or Google Play and can be accessed free by scanning the QR code below. Further information regarding the Safer Schools App can be found at https://ineqe.com/safer-schools-ni/
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